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Republicans Protect Consumer Privacy 
  

Concord, NH – Senator Sharon Carson (R-Londonderry) released the following statement on the 
passage of Senate Bill 255: 
 
“New Hampshire residents deserve a level of control when it comes to their personal data – Senate Bill 
255 enforces that sentiment,” stated Senator Carson.  
 
“This bill establishes the right of consumers to protect their information, and the rightful responsibility 
of businesses they deal with, to respect their customer’s privacy.” 
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HB 105 removes the possibility of criminal penalties for omission of information on the live birth worksheet given 
to new mothers in New Hampshire. It also requires the mothers affirmatively consent to the inclusion of certain 
identifiable health information. 


